
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers    
 
Bikeability Cycle Training –  Level 1 / 2 combined  
 
Great news! Your child has been offered the opportunity to take part in Bikeability cycle 
training which is taking place at our school during w/c 29th September 2025. 
 
You will find below a QR code / URL Link for you to complete the required consent for your 
child to participate in Bikeability cycle training.  Please ensure you fully complete this, including 
any medical or SEND needs the Bikeability Instructors need to be aware of.  
 

https://consent.bikeability.org.uk/gull-shape-hill 
 

 
 
 
Please complete this by no later than 4th July 2025. Places will be allocated on a first come first 
served basis and failure to complete this form will unfortunately result in your child being 
unable to take part in Bikeability cycle training.  
 
During the consent process please do follow the Links (how to check your child’s bike is road 

worthy) (how to fit a cycle helmet) to ensure your child’s bike is ready for the training and 

that they have a secure fitting helmet.  Please note that unless religious or cultural 

exemptions apply, no rider will receive Leicestershire County Council Bikeability training 

unless a helmet is worn. 

Your child will need to bring a roadworthy bike and a helmet that fits securely. 
 
For tips on how to check your bike is roadworthy, visit: 
bikeability.org.uk/bikeability-training/get-ready 
 
If you are still unsure, please seek the advice of a professional mechanic in advance of 
Bikeability cycle training.  A copy of the pre-course information for parents is attached. 
 
Please ensure that your send your child with weather appropriate clothing for this training as 
they are outdoors.  Your child will be provided with a hi-visibility jacket for all on-road sessions. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Bikeability Team 

https://consent.bikeability.org.uk/gull-shape-hill
https://bikeability.org.uk/bikeability-training/get-ready/

